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Change of the Release Date of “Sources of Changes in Current Account 

Balances at the Bank of Japan (Projections)” 

 

 

 The release date of the “Sources of Changes in Current Account Balances at 

the Bank of Japan (Projections)”--currently on the second business day (the third 

for January) of the month concerned--will be changed to the third business day 

of the month (the release date for January will remain unchanged), from 

November 2015 onwards. 
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